

3rd May 2020

Deputy Darren O'Rourke T.D., Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2 E: darren.orourke@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 21981/21 - Ophthalmic and oculoplastic surgeons, RVEEH

"To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time consultant ophthalmic and oculoplastic surgeons at the Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital, Dublin in each of the past three years in tabular form."

Dear Deputy O'Rourke,

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking information regarding ophthalmic and oculoplastic surgeons at the Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital, which has been referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response.

I have had this matter examined, please see data below:

Consultant Ophthalmic Surgeon - Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital	
Year	WTE
Dec 2020	18.18
Dec 2019	14.55
Dec 2018	15.55

I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Gallagher

Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery

